
Minutes of the 3rd Meeting of the Directors of Prestonpans 

Salt Company Limited held in the Courts at The 

Prestoungrange Gothenburg, 227, High Street, 

Prestonpans, East Lothian on August 13th 2004 

Present: Much Hon. Baron of Prestoungrange (in the chair)


   Much Hon. Baron of Dolphinstoun*


   Lady of Prestoungrange


   Mathew Wills Yr of Prestoungrange*

               Adele Conn


   Anne Taylor

1.


Minutes of 2nd Meeting of the Directors held on July 26th 

2004 at the Prestoungrange Gothenburg

Agreed:

1.1
That these were a correct record.

2. Matters Arising

Share Subscriptions at £11,000

Reported:

2.1
(Minute 04/02/1)
By the Secretary that share 
subscriptions to the value of £11,000 as agreed at the 2nd 
Meeting had now been received and share certificates will be 
issued shortly to all concerned.
3. Advancing the Strategic Mission
Confirmed:

3.1
That Tony Gillingham would head the data and 




intelligence gathering phase to end January 2005 with a view to 

preparing the Prospectus for an EIS to be offered in East 

Lothian.

3.2
That the maximum budget for the initial phase was £10,000 including any/ all travelling and fees and the management Services Fee from East of Scotland. 
Reported:

3.1
That Scott Taylor had introduced a Consulting Marine 

Engineer to provide an early estimate of the cost of a pier out 

into the Forth from the Belhaven car parking space, who had 
worked at Dunbar;  and Adele Conn had introduced Kathy 
Miller of Isobell Miler & Associates to address the marketing 
research and distribution channels aspects of the project. [Both 

had been thoroughly briefed by the Chair at prior discussions.]
3.2 That Dr John Cox as Consulting Chemical Engineer

was also ready to commence liaison and to assist with costings and had been fully briefed earlier in the year.
3.3
That Scott Taylor had expressed personal interest in becoming involved in the project in some manner.

Agreed:

3.1
That a meeting chaired by Tony Gillingham of all 

parties should be convened in Prestonpans before end 

September at which each would share with the others their 

distinctive professional perspectives, and agree the programmes 

of research work to end January in each area.

4. Date and Time of Next Meeting

4.1       That the 4th Meeting of the directors would be held in 

late January 2005 or earlier on the call of the Vice Chair.
